
Ardrishaig King George V Playing Field 

Ardrishaig King George V Community Park Association are seeking the Community’s 
views on potential improvements and provision of additional facilities on and around 
the King George V playing field. 
It is clear from the title deeds that the purpose of the land is for community sport and 
recreational use. 
The following survey will help demonstrate the level of community support, and 
understand the preferences around investment, upgrades, and future usage. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Ardrishaig KGV Community Park Association 

 

 

 


